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Notice from the Examination Secretariat – Conduct of the EQE 2021 
 
Following the European Qualifying Examination (EQE), which took place from 
1 to 5 March 2021, the Examination Secretariat has received a number of emails from 
candidates describing their circumstances and individual experience in relation to the 
pre-examination or the papers of the main examination.  
 
Candidates are hereby informed that their emails will be forwarded to the Examination 
Board. However, there will be no individual acknowledgement of receipt. 
 


